FORSYTH TV TAX DISTRICT
PO BOX 47
FORSYTH, MT 59327-0047
406-346-2251

July 19, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
ATTN: Hossein Hashemzadeh, Associate Chief, Media Bureau
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Application BPTVL20100317ABJ, Sheridan, WY, Channel 06

Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh:

The Forsyth TV Tax District understands that the above application is predicted to cause
interference to our low power TV translator K06JU, Howard, MT as long as we operate it
without a specified and different offset from the minus offset specified in the Sheridan,
WY application.

It is our choice not to adopt an offset at this time, but to wait and see if this is necessary
after the Sheridan, WY LPTYV station is put into operation.

Accordingly, we have no objection to the grant application BPTVL20100317ABIJ.

Sincerely,

Daniel D. Watson

Rosebud County Commissioner
TV District Secretary-Treasurer

Cce: B.W. St. Clair
File



